
SeniorNewsGeorgia welcomes two new 
Travel Columnists with its September edition! 
From the Publisher 

SeniorNewsGeorgia is happy to announce the addition of husband and wife travel columnists team 
Victor Block and Fyllis Hickman as guest writers beginning with our September 2025 edition. The two 
new travel columnists will contribute feature columns on a continuous basis in the coming months. 

Victor and Fyllis are an established team of experienced travel journalists who write separately… 
each having won a number of awards for their feature stories. SeniorNewsGeorgia looks forward with excitement to 
sharing the team’s travel adventures with our reader audience on a monthly basis! 

Fyllis Hockman is a multi-award-winning travel journalist who has been traveling and writing for over 35 years; 
and, is still as eager for the next trip as she was for the first. Her articles appear in newspapers across the country and 
on websites across the internet. When not traveling, she is almost as happy watching plays or movies, working out, 
and sitting on a bar stool next to her travel-writing husband. 

In his decades-long career as a 
travel journalist and guidebook author, 
Victor Block has visited some 80 
countries and won awards for his stories 
from a number of them as well as from 
U.S. states’ writers’ organizations and 
other venues. He belongs to the Society 
of American Travel Writers. 

He believes that those who travel 
are introduced to people, places and 
pleasures they otherwise might miss, 
and that by bringing people from 
different countries, backgrounds and 
experiences together, tourism is a strong 
force for understanding and peace.


